
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Generating awareness on availability of Dispute Resolution Mechanism at Stock 

Exchanges 
 
We would like to invite your kind attention to the advice given by SEBI vide its letter having Ref 
no. SEBI/HO/OIAE/2023/03391 dated January 27, 2023 in respect of the above cited subject. 
 
In compliance with the above communication received from SEBI, we would like to inform you 
as follows: 
 
If you have any dispute against our Company and/or our Registrar & Share Transfer Agent (RTA) 
on delay or default in processing your request, as per SEBI Circular dated 30.05.2022, you can 
file for Arbitration with Stock Exchange. 
 
For more details, please see the web link of the concerned Stock Exchange – 
 
BSE – http://tiny.cc/m1l2vz 
 
 
Regards, 
For ACKNIT INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
S/d- 
Bandana Saha 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
M.No. A46329 

http://tiny.cc/m1l2vz

